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December 17th, 2018 
 
 

Discontinuation Notice for EMI filter and Power inductor Part Numbers 
 

 
         Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Littelfuse would like to inform you of the discontinuation of eleven EMI filter and ten Power inductor part numbers due to low 
demand and the low production which are unable to make those parts viable in current production line.  
 
We will not be able to accept any new orders, or a last time buy. We will not be able to fulfil existing open orders.  
 
 

Discontinued Part Number 

LCF201204A181TG 

LCF300806A750TG 

LCFE160804A180TG 

LCFE300806A750TG 

LCFEA121002A900TG 

LCFEA201202A900TG 

LCFEA201204A101TG 

LCFA121002A900TG 

LCFA121002B900TG 

LCFA201202A900TG 

LCFA201204A101TG 

LPWI201608SR24T 

LPWI201608SR47T 

LPWI201608SR68T 

LPWI201608S1R5T 

LPWI201610SR24T 

LPWI201610S1R5T 

LPWI201610HR68T 

LPWI252010SR68T 

LPWI252010HR33T 

LPWI252010HR68T 

 
Please respond to us by January 16th, 2019 to acknowledge this discontinuation notification. If we do not hear from you then 
we will expect that this notification has been accepted and no further action is required. Thank you!  
 
 

       Best Regards 
       Myungsoo Kim 
       Global Product Manager 
       Littelfuse, Inc. 
       www.littelfuse.com  
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